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Docket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Herman Dieckamp

President
100 Interpace Parkway
Parsippany, NJ 07054

Dear Mr. Dieckamp:

SUBJECT: MANAGEMENT MEETING ON OYSTER. CREEK, N0. 50-219

This letter refers to the management meeting held at your request in the NRC
Region I office on October 7, 1983. A list of attendees is enclosed.

The stated purpose for this meeting was to inform ~ Region I of the results of
the Institute of Nuclear Power Operations' .(INPO) recent assessment of your
Oyster Creek facility. As explained by you, this assessment was part of INP0's
initial effort to move in the direction of a more quantitative evaluation of
plants. This meeting gave me an oppartunity to be generally briefed on the
results of the Oyster Creek evaluation. INP0's findings for TMI-1 were also
provided.- I understand that you have subsequently sent the full INP0 reports
on both Oyster Creek and THI-1 to the appropriate Hearing Boards.

We consider that the meeting was beneficial and improved our understanding of
your activities. We will review the INP0 evaluations to determine what action,
if any, is appropriate.

.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. No reply is required.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original aigned by

uccan E. Murle[ieyThomas E. Mu
Regional Administrator

Enclosure: bcc: V. Stello
List of Attendees R. Starostecki

T. tiartin
cc: Public Document Room J. Gutierrez
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l MANAGEMENT MEETING

OCTOBER L 1983

Attendees:
.

GPU Nuclear

H. Dieckamp
R. Arnold
P. Fiedler

NRC

T. Murley
J. Allan
T. Martin
J. Gutierrez
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